
PUBLIC NOTICE

16TH JANUARY, 2017.

TO THE PRESIDENT - LAWASSOCIATION OF ZAMBIA

AND

ALL LEGAL PRACTITIONERS

This serves to inform all Legal Practitioners and other

Litigants that following the recent riotous behaviour at

the High Court, it has become necessary for the

Judiciary to put in place some measures to enhance
security.

With immediate effect all Legal Practitioners and

Litigants appearing before the High Court for Chamber

matters shall be ushered before their respective courts

from the foyer downstairs which has been designated as
a waiting area .

.C. WATAMA

JUDGE-IN-CHARGE
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